13th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we celebrated Harvest; Miss Larkin led our
assemblies demonstrating (with carrots) that appearance
doesn’t always tell you what’s on the inside. In addition, she
taught some lovely new harvest songs which the children
(and staff) thoroughly enjoyed. On Thursday we celebrated
World Mental Health Day by weadring yellow. Miss Raine
prepared materials for staff to discuss the importance of
good mental health with the children. Staff attended training
last week on maths, emotional literacy, writing,
neurodiversity and raising standards. We had a governor
check-in visit and the Parent Ambassadors met with
members of the leadership team with questions and
suggestions to improve the school further.

Next week, we involve the children in Recycling Week. Mrs
Malik, our sustainability lead and Miss Raine have organised
informative assemblies from Harrow Council with various
activities and competitions for the children to get involved
in.

Oh, and we haven't forgotten it is Black History month;
children are being taught this through their curriculum
learning with black artists, poets and authors being studied.

Warm wishes
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